
[Important Announcement] ​
Regarding the MONR Project Token Contract 
Change 
 
We regret to inform the community that some MONR tokens were 
stolen in a malicious attack. To protect the rights of holders and 
prevent significant market volatility, the team has decided to 
switch to a new token contract. 
 
Security is our top priority, and the audited new token will have 
stronger security mechanisms. 
 
After the new contract is deployed, we will perform a token swap 
for all affected users. Support for the old token will be phased out; 
please refrain from trading. 
 
Please stay tuned for further official announcements regarding the 
airdrop and redemption process. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. We will fully 
safeguard the interests of the community and continue to build a 
more secure and sustainable MONR ecosystem.​
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